
	

	

	

19th	September	2018	

Dear	Parents	and	Carers	

Re:	Election	of	Parent	Governors	at	Floreat	Wandsworth		

After	a	close	election,	I	am	pleased	to	announce	that	Harriet	Johnson	and	Christopher	Stirling	will	be	
our	new	Floreat	Wandsworth	Parent	Governors.	

We	would	like	to	thank	everyone	who	put	their	names	forward	to	support	the	work	of	Floreat	
Wandsworth.		The	high	calibre	of	the	applicants	and	the	strong	desire	to	contribute	to	the	ongoing	
development	of	our	school	is	truly	valued.		

The	current	full	list	of	Floreat	Wandsworth	Governors	is	as	follows:	

Mills	Brough	(Chair	of	Governors)	 Community	Governor,	FEAT	Appointed	
Mike	Crowhurst	 Community	Governor,	FEAT	Appointed	
Mr	Custance	(Headteacher)	 Ex-officio	Governor	
Annabel	Dunlop	 Associate	Governor,	FEAT	Appointed	
Laura	Farris	 Community	Governor,	FEAT	Appointed	
Harriet	Johnson	 Parent	Governor,	Elected	
Cllr	Ian	Lewer	 Local	Authority	Governor,	FEAT	Appointed	
Tom	Salvesen	(Vice	Chair	of	Governors)	 Community	Governor,	FEAT	Appointed	
Christopher	Stirling	 Parent	Governor,	Elected	

In	our	short	history,	we	have	benefited	hugely	from	the	diverse	range	of	skills	that	our	parent	body	have	
so	readily	offered	to	support	the	work	of	the	school.		To	continue	to	strengthen	the	offering	and	
identity	of	the	school,	we	are	in	the	process	of	setting	up	a	list	of	parents	who	have	skills	that	they	are	
willing	to	share	to	support	the	work	of	school	governance	at	Floreat	Wandsworth.		This	might	entail	
joining	a	working	group	that	focuses	on	a	particular	area	or	being	co-opted	to	join	the	Governors	at	a	
meeting	as	an	associate	governor	so	we	can	draw	on	your	expertise.		If	you	would	like	to	join	this	list	
then	please	collect	a	copy	of	our	Parent	Volunteer	Skills	Audit	from	the	school	office	or	download	it	
online	at	http://www.floreatwandsworth.org.uk/Governance-Parent-Volunteer-Skills-Audit.		

Once	again,	I	would	like	to	take	this	opportunity	to	thank	all	of	our	Parent	Governor	applicants	and	to	
congratulate	Harriet	Johnson	and	Christopher	Stirling	on	their	appointments.	

Yours	sincerely	

	

	
Mills	Brough	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
Chair	of	Governors	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
Floreat	Wandsworth	Local	Advisory	Committee	


